
Night Works Notice 

Night works at Margaret Avenue and the Gold Coast Highway 

From Wednesday 3 April 2013, night works to upgrade and relocate under-
ground services will begin at the intersection of the Gold Coast Highway 
and Margaret Avenue and continue for three weeks. 
 
To minimise the impact on surrounding residents and businesses, every 
effort will be made to complete disruptive works by midnight. 

What to expect: 

 Construction will involve the use of heavy machinery to relocate  

underground services.  

 Temporary lane closures on the Gold Coast Highway southbound and 

at Margaret Avenue will occur. 

 Vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained at the intersection 

under traffic control. 

 Construction noise, dust and vibration at times. Every effort will be 

made to minimise these impacts. 

 The majority of construction work will be carried out between 6:30pm 

and 6:30am, Monday to Friday. 

 During night works vehicles will use “quacker” (quieter) style reversing 

alarms to reduce noise. 

 Light towers will be placed to limit glare to nearby residences. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during construction. 
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Keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail and to sign up for updates  
visit  www.goldlinq.com.au or call the project hotline on 1800 967 377* 
*Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile phones and payphones.  
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